Denise Moonex (VPA)

From: contact@engage.vic.gov.au

Sent: Wednesday, 1 December 2021 8:24 PM
To: amendments

Subject: Making a submission Form Submission

Making a submission Form Submission

There has been a submission of the form Making a submission through your Engage Victoria website.

First name

Matthew

Last name

Groma

Postcode

Are you making this submission as:

An individual

Does your submission relate to an address within the Beveridge North West precinct?

Yes

Email



Daytime contact number

Write your submission

This quarry can not be a load to go ahead, the traffic problems coming into Wallan from the Hume hwy
are bad enough now. Putting an extra set of traffic lights and bbq king the traffic up even further will be a
deadly mistake.

Let lone the dust, the scar on the landscape and the harm this will have on house prices in both the
Wallan and Beveridge communities. All this for a few jobs that will be brought across from another site the
company now operates somewhere else, no benefit to the local community.

Come and spend an hour on the side of the road where he northern highway leaves he Hume and you will
see why this can’t be aloud to go ahead.

He community do not want this 1111

| confirm that | have read and agree to the above conditions for making a submission.

Yes
| agree to the Collection Notice
Yes

To view all of this form's submissions, visit

This is not SPAM. You are receiving this message because you have submitted feedback or signed up to Engage Victoria. If
you think you have been sent this by mistake please contact us at contact@engage.vic.gov.au.

Privacy Policy Log In to Site

Produced by The State Government of Victoria. All rights reserved.

Click here to report this email as spam.





